
 
 

From: majdk@aol.com [mailto:majdk@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 22, 2008 3:24 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: "Participant fee disclosure project." 

Sir, 
 
I support complete and  uniform,  disclosure for 401K account assets and administrative/ 
management fees.   We need, I'll call it, "Truth in Savings"  information usable by the 
average investor. We need this as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
 
Darrell Kromko 
Melbourne, FL 

 


